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Inetnon Yo’åmte Hatdin Hinemlo (Healing Garden) 
Community Planting & Outreach 

 
 
The Guam Coalition Against Sexual Assault & Family Violence (GCASAFV) will host its 
‘Planting & Walking’ Phase 2 of its Inetnon Yo’åmte Project at its Hatdin Hinemlo, the Healing 
Garden.  The event will take place on Saturday, February 10, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., 
located at the Medical Arts Center in Dededo, adjacent to the Guam Regional Medical City in 
Dededo. 
 
Various community agencies will be present to provide information about the services they offer. 
Volunteers will assist with Phase 2 of the project to plant more trees and shrubs and create wellness 
pathways throughout the property.  The goal of Hatdin Hinemlo (healing garden) is to promote 
health and wellness, while fostering environmental stewardship. 
 
The Inetnon Yo'åmte Project is funded in part by the Fina’maolek program under the Guam 
Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Soil Resource Division and the USDA Forest Service. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a volunteer, please feel free to contact GCASAFV at 671-479-
2277, send us an email at info@guamcoalition.org, click on the QR code or swing by our office at 
Ada's Plaza Center, Suite 101B/102B. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ABOUT GCASAFV:  
Established in 2006, the Guam Coalition Against Sexual Assault & Family Violence (GCASAFV) is a tax-exempt, 
501(c)(3) non-profit organization that aims to address sexual assault and family violence in Guam with one united 
voice. GCASAFV’s mission is to foster safe, healthy, violence-free communities. Membership is comprised of 
service providers, government allies, and community partners. To learn more about GCASAFV, visit 
www.GuamCoalition.org; for a listing of island resources, visit www.PacificRegionResources.org  


